444 Kiewa St
Albury
16/12/2019

To whom it may concern
Re: CSU Cleaning Service

CSU Cleaning Service have been contracted at St Patrick’s Parish School Albury, New South
Wales during the 2019 school year. They have worked in collaboration with the leadership of
the school, and across all areas in the school, to bring the school environment, to their
standards. This far exceeds the standard of cleanliness that they indicated to us they could
provide.

We have regular contact and they have provided many practical solutions that have lead to
significant improvements across the school. Some of these have been at nil or minimal cost to
us, We also appreciate that they do their best to provide an ‘environmentally friendly cleaning
service.” ’

Should you require additional information please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Rob Unsworth
Co-Principal
0402 131 491



